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Dear Friends,

I am excited to join the Kershaw Baptist Association and local business partners in welcoming
you to Lugoff-Elgin High School for the “Thank You” Luncheon honoring the teachers and staff
of Kershaw County Schools!

It’s a great day in South Carolina when we can recognize the people who, through their
instruction, encouragement, and commitment to excellence, are making a tremendous impact on
their schools and in the lives of their students. Children are our greatest asset and hope for the
future, and I thank you for all you do to ensure they receive quality educational opportunities that
will equip them with the tools they will need to succeed in institutions of higher education, in the
workforce, and as productive citizens.

Michael and I wish you the best for a wonderful luncheon and an awesome school year! God
bless.




